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A REPORT OF AMERICAN BAR ASSOCIATION
MEETING

Your President was privileged to attend the Amer-
ican Bar Association meeting at Detroit a year ago this
fall, and so it was thought proper to have our Vice
President, Win. G. Owens, who would undoubtedly have
been our President had we had a meeting this fall,
attend the American Bar Association meeting in Chi-
cago in August of this year. I have asked him to
submit to our Association a report on this meeting,
and he has complied with that request, and submitted
a very able report, which we are having published in
this issue of Bar Briefs. I would recommend to all
the lawyers that they read the entire report.

0. B. HERIGSTAD,
President.
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